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December ##, 2022

Dear :

The purpose of this letter is to notify you of a change in your daily rates effective January 1, 2023. Under the state nursing home payment system used in Minnesota, the amount of this change varies depending on resident needs and the costs experienced by each facility.

While rates will change on January 1, 2023, several pandemic related issues have created delays and this means that nursing homes have not yet received notice of their rates for 2023. While we do not have an official rate notice, we anticipate a significant increase as the 2023 rates will reflect increased costs that occurred during the pandemic including inflation in staffing, utilities and food costs.

We will notify you of the exact change in your daily rate before January 1. If the rate has still not been finalized by that date, we will charge an estimated rate until the final rate is known.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the Administrator at this facility. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding in dealing with this complicated rate setting process. 

Sincerely, 



